
        
 

 

 

JIPF AND KDIC SIGN MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
APRIL 3, 2025 

 
 
 

The Japan Investor Protection Fund (JIPF) and the Korea Deposit Insurance 
Corporation (KDIC) have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on 
March 21, 2025. 
 
Under the signed MOU, JIPF and KDIC agree to exchange information with 
respect to their investor protection programs and promote mutual cooperation 
and support. 
 
 
ABOUT THE KDIC 
The KDIC was established under the Depositor Protection Act of the Republic of Korea and 
is a non-capital special corporation with the functions of a deposit insurance, insurance 
policyholder protection, and investor protection, with the objective of maintaining financial 
stability in the country by protecting depositors, policyholders, and investors and by efficiently 
operating the deposit insurance system. 
 
For more information, visit https://www.kdic.or.kr/en/main.do 

 
 
Contact information: 
Masami Kinoshita 
Secretary General 
Tel: +813-5541-1791 
Mail: kikin00@jipf.or.jp 
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